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TO WALL STREET JOURNAL OP-ED __________________________________________________________
Attached is a letter we have just sent to the editor of the Wall Street Journal in reply to
Professor Charles Trczinka's distorted op-ed piece, "The Mutual Fund Rip-Off", which
appeared in the Journal on March 5, 1992. Best Regards, L. Erick Kanter Vice President
Public Information and Marketing
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